

S.F. No. 2846 - Notice of changed polling places

Author: Senator Liz Boldon

Prepared by: Alexis C. Stangl, Director (alexis.stangl@mnsenate.gov)

Date: March 26, 2025

Section 1 [204B.16; Notice to voters] requires a notice to be posted in a conspicuous place if a polling place is changed. The notice must be posted at the closed polling place and must include the location of the new polling place. If a precinct is required to provide election materials in languages other than English, the sign must also be in the additional languages. The notice must be posted at each election until the next general presidential election or until redistricting has occurred. The secretary of state must prepare a sample notice.